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29th October 2018 

Dear Parents 

School Fund Information – October 2018 

As you will know every year we ask for School Fund donations to help us support extras in school. We are 

asking for a donation of £10 per child or £18 if you have more than one child in school. 

The contributions that you make to the School Fund enable us:- 

 To provide subsidised school trips for all year groups 

 To provide subsidised residential and activity weeks for years 4 & 6 

 To provide prizes for competitions run in school 

 Annual prizes and trophies for the end of year presentation and prize giving 

 Annual Christmas visiting pantomime - will be funded entirely by these contributions 

 Year 6 Bikeability – subsidised costs 

 Year 3 & 6 Performance costumes 

 Resourced clubs run by experienced staff 

 

I will set up the online payments this week and you will be notified by text of this, or you can pay by cash or 

cheque directly into the school office. 

 

We thank you for your continued support and co-operation and any further questions or queries then please 

let me know. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs Sarah Amos 

School Business Manager 

 


